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I’m the Equality Diversity and Inclusion (EDI) Administrator at Wrightington 
Wigan and Leigh NHS FT. I have been tasked with some research to see how 
other Trusts are set up with their EDI teams. I have attempted to contact 
members of your EDI team, unsuccessfully, through the switchboard. Would 
you please be able to provide me with the following information regarding the 
team at your Trust as soon as you have a minute, please? 
  

• Job titles of those in the Equality Diversity and Inclusion Team 
• Bands of each of these 
• Approximate number of staff in your Trust. 
• Job descriptions of each role in the EDI Team (although if this delays a 

response, please just send the other information first  
 
 
 
 
 
 

• Job titles of those in the Equality Diversity and Inclusion Team 
• Bands of each of these 

 
Due to the low number of staff who work within this department which 
is less than five the Trust is withholding the actual pay number under 
section 40 – Personal Information of the Freedom of Information Act 
due to likelihood of identification of the individual(s). 
 
If the requestor or any other member of the general public can, on the 
balance of probabilities, identify individuals pay by cross-referencing 
the anonymised data with other information that was available to them, 
then the information is personal data and exempt from disclosure under 
the Act. 

 
 

• Approximate number of staff in your Trust. 
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Personal Information of the Freedom of Information Act due to likelihood of 
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of probabilities, identify individuals pay by cross-referencing the anonymised 
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